
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

18 January 2023  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Strike Action 
  
You will have heard much in the press about the strike action taking place on 01 February in schools 
in England. 
  
There are a number of teaching unions and so far, only the National Education Union (NEU) have voted 
to strike. Other unions are proposing to re-ballot and we are keeping a close eye on the outcomes of 
their consultations. 
  
We are currently assessing the impact strikes may have on our schools and will write to you as soon 
as possible to let you know what arrangements we will need to make. 
  
We do appreciate the impact strike action has on families and we will do all we can to ensure you have 
as much notice as possible, should you need to make alternative arrangements for your children on 
Wednesday, 01 February. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Rhonda Moore 
  
Chief Executive Officer 
Castleman Academy Trust 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                      
 

 


